
Tammy Favro 
 
Previous experience: 
My name is Tammy Kelsey-Favro, and I am excited to throw my hat in the ring for a 
possible position on our LCV HOA Board.  I am retired from NYS after 34 years, 
where I held several different positions that I believe would serve LVC well. 
I live here with my husband, who is also retired from NYS and we share three grown 
daughters.   We bought our place two years ago this June, and enjoy living here. 
 
Why I am running, philosophy, etc.: 
I am running for the board because I want the very best for LCV. I believe you need 
to be part of the solution, be open-minded, fair, and consistent.  I feel that LCV is a 
great community to live in and be a part of.  There are so many ideas and ways to 
improve the curb appeal, along with so many ideas and suggestions from our 
members to make LCV exceptional.  Important issues include maintaining low HOA 
fees, better communication between residents and the Board (i.e. receiving answers 
to requests or inquiries in a timely manner, and establishing a reasonable timeframe 
when an issue must be tabled. 
 
I thoroughly believe that every LCV resident should have a voice and be heard.  Just 
because things have always been done a certain way, does not mean it should 
remain that way or that it is the best way; change can be good.  I am willing to help 
in any way that will enhance our community, and am looking forward to working 
with Board members, volunteers, and community members in an effort to continue 
to make our community a great place to live.  Hopefully, I will be able to become an 
HOA board member and get to work. 
 

 


